
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

6. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to share issues of concern and give a brief update 

on community activities.  With respect to a community boards survey circulated to members by Local 
Government New Zealand, it was agreed that members could if they wished, forward comments to the 
Acting Board Adviser and members would discuss this further following the 29 August 2007 Board 
meeting.  This is a survey of community board members and does not require a formal resolution of 
the Board. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


